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Comments: My husband and I are fully supportive of the mountain coaster project on Sandia Mt. We feel that it

will have a positive impact on recreation on our beloved mountain. All ages and especially families will benefit.

We hope that it adds increased tourism to the East Mountains and will bring restaurants and shopping. Hopefully,

access to the coaster will be available from both the Tram and driving up. Additionally, we would like to see a zip

line attraction added soon. Let's bring fun to our area for those who may not be able to ski or mountain bike.

There should be more opportunities for outdoor fun! 


